Agreed Report of the Board of Management,
Gaelscoil Dhún Dealgan
21 January 2020
· The Chairperson of the Board, Peadar de Rúis, welcomed the new board members and expressed his thanks to the out-going members.
· The Critical Incident Policy was ratified by The Board of Management
· The Board of Management expressed its thanks to the school community which raised €369.40 from a clothes collection.
· The Board  of Management congratulated M.Bella and the school who bought books to the value of over €1900 at the recent Book Fair
· The Board of Management would like to wish Rang 6 every success in their upcoming assessment tests, and good luck to the teams who will take part in the Dundalk Credit Union quiz.
· The staff have updated the School Plan for History, and will have finished updating the School Plan for Geography before Easter
· The Board of management requests parents to park safely, and to use the car-park at the church where possible
· The Board of Management reminds parents of the midterm break from 17th February -21st February 
· The next meeting of the Board of Management takes place on 24/3/20
Signed


Áine Uí Choinne, Secretary to the Board of Management
